
 
 

Federal Acquisition Service 
 
June 16, 2020 
 

GSA FLEET CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

Dear Valued GSA Fleet Customer: 
 
Thank you for making us your preferred vehicle fleet provider. We appreciate your business and 
remain dedicated to bringing you the best services and solutions at the lowest possible cost.  To 
ensure GSA Fleet is able to fulfill your vehicle needs that accomplish your agency mission, GSA 
Fleet is issuing a 1% aggregated rate increase for fiscal year (FY) 2021. 
 
GSA Fleet sets lease rates to recover all operating costs of the vehicle. Lease rates are 
reviewed and adjusted at least annually to reflect any forecasted cost changes. Be assured that 
we continuously work to find cost reductions and maintain our low rates.  In order to align rates 
with operating costs, the actual rate change vary for individual vehicle classes in order to most 
closely align rates with costs. 
 
Attached find the official GSA Fleet Rate Bulletin, effective October 1, 2020.  A detailed rate 
table is available at ​www.gsa.gov/vehiclerates​. 
 
Thank you for your support. We pride ourselves on our ability to provide you the best solutions 
with exceptional service at the lowest possible price. We look forward to addressing all your 
fleet requirements and we value our continued partnership. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William A. Toth, Jr. 
Director  
Office of Fleet Management 

1800 F Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20405-0002 
 
www.gsa.gov 
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